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Hello everyone,  

We have enjoyed another Christmassy week at Nursery, singing Christmas songs and making 

some special Christmas gifts and cards. We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone 

who supported our Snowman film evening. We had a magical time watching The Snowman 

film with the children, its always so lovely to see how excited  they are to return to Nursery 

in the dark dressed in their Pjs and then of course the most beautiful Christmas film. Sadly, 

we missed the lovely firepit outside with mulled wine and mince pies but hope parents had a 

magical evening too and enjoyed the opportunity to meet other families. Next week we will 

have some Christmas parties with dancing and games.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Raffle - £1 a ticket 

We are selling tickets for a 
Christmas Raffle. There are some 
amazing prizes including –  

• A family day pass to Centre 
Parks 

• Haynes Motor Museum family 
day tickets 

• A family day rover ticket for 
East Somerset Railway 

And much more … 

  The Draw will be on Thursday 19th 
December at Mells Nursery, Prizes 
will be handed out at the 
Children’s singing event on the 20th 
December. 

 

Children’s Christmas Singing 
– Friday 20th December 
On the last day of term, we would like to 
invite you all to see your children in a 
small Christmas singing performance. If 
your child normally attends on a Friday, 
they will come in as usual.  For those 
children who don’t usually attend on a 
Friday, please can you drop them off at 
10:45am.  At 11am, all parents are invited 
into the Nursery for the performance and 
possibly, a special visitor! We anticipate 
this Christmas celebration will be finished 
by 12:30pm. 

The Nursery will be closed for the 
afternoon to allow Staff to have a much-
needed Christmas celebration of our own.  

 

Snack Donations 

We would like the 
children to make their 
own fruity kababs next 
week so fruit 
donations would be 
greatly received.  

 


